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Serial: BSEP 17-0039 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region II 
ATTN: Ms. Catherine Haney, Regional Administrator 
245 Peachtree Center Avenue N.E., Suite 1200 
Atlanta, GA 30303-1257 

Subject: Brunswick Steam Electric Plant, Unit Nos. 1 and 2 
Renewed Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-71 and DPR-62 
Docket Nos. 50-325 and 50-324 

Brunswick Nuclear Plant 
P .0. Box 10429 

Southport, NC 28461 

10 CFR 73.54 

Response to Inspection Report 05000324/2015404 and 05000325/2015404, 
Dated March 30, 2015, Brunswick Steam Electric Plant Units 1 and 2 -
Inspection of Interim Cyber Security Milestones 1-7 and Target Set 
Requirements 

Reference: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Correspondence from Scott M. Shaeffer to 
William R. Gideon (Duke Energy), dated March 30, 2015, Brunswick Steam 
Electric Plant Units 1and2- Inspection of Interim Cyber Security Milestones 1-7 
and Target Set Requirements (NRG Inspection Report No. 0500032412015404 
and 05000325/2015404) (ADAMS Accession Number ML 15090A446) 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

On March 30, 2015, as documented in the referenced NRC Inspection Report 
05000324/2015404 and 05000325/2015404, Brunswick Steam Electric Plant (BSEP), Units 1 
and 2, received two Green Non-Cited Violations (NCVs) and four Green Licensee Identified 
Violations (LIVs) related to the implementation of interim cyber security milestones. These 
violations were identified as being subject to enforcement discretion. The NRC requested that, 
upon completion of all corrective actions related to these violations, BSEP provide written 
notification to the NRC's regional office as to the method and date of closure for the issues 
identified in these violations. The enclosure to this letter provides the requested information. 

There are no regulatory commitments contained in this letter or its enclosure. 

Please refer any questions regarding this submittal to Mr. Lee Grzeck, Manager - Regulatory ,/l 
Affairs, at (910) 457-2487. S'oD / Tl 
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Sincerely, 

'b7- &#~ 
Bryan B. Wooten 

SWR/swr 

Enclosure: Notification of Closure of Issues From NRC Inspection Report 05000324/2015404 
and 05000325/2015404 (Security-Related Information - Withhold in 
Accordance with 1 O CFR 2.390) 

cc (with enclosure): 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

cc (without enclosure): 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Mr. Andrew Hon (Mail Stop OWFN 8G9A) (Electronic Copy Only) 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852-2738 
Andrew.Hon@nrc.gov 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Mr. Gale D. Smith, Senior Resident Inspector 
8470 River Road 
Southport, NC 28461-8869 

Chair - North Carolina Utilities Commission (Electronic Copy Only) 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-4300 
swatson@ncuc.net 
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